
Jr School Virtual Christmas Carnival Celebrations 

The junior school virtual carnival celebrations held on 19th December 2020 were full 
of fun and floric. The event began with the class teachers taking the students on a 
trip down memory lane through a video that showed how Christmas celebrations 
used to be held in school during earlier years. Carol singing by the Junior school 
choir added to the nostalgia. 

This was followed by exciting activities, involving both teachers and students, such 
as dancing on carols, decorating the Christmas cake, story narration and stocking 
decoration etc. In some classes students spoke on 'If I was Santa' and in some 
classes children were shown the childhood pictures of their classmates and had to 
guess who they were.  

Teachers dressed as Santa visited different classes which made the children really 
happy! A day full of exhilaration, children welcomed christmas with a lot of joy and 
cheer!! 

 


